
 
 

June 11, 2020  
To Our Valued Customers,  
 
We hope that you are keeping safe during this “new normal” season.  
During this “new normal” we have been keeping up to date with what the government requirements are 
for us to operate safely and to keep our customers safe.  
 
We have rescheduled Ron Collins classes that were booked for June. The new dates are as follows:  
 
Ron Collins Pattern Alterations & Body Measurements Workshop  
Original date: Wednesday, June 24 – 10:00 to 4:00  
New Date: Monday, November 23, 10:00 to 4:00  
 
Ron Collins Designer Techniques for Couture Results  
Original date: Thursday, June 25 – 10:00 to 4:00  
New Date: Wednesday, July 22 – 10:00 to 4:00  
Sold Out 
 
Ron Collins 3 Day Ultimate Retreat  
Original date: Friday, June 26, Saturday, June 27 & Sunday, June 28 – 10:00 to 4:00 each day  
New Date: Thursday, July 23, Friday, July 24 & Saturday, July 25 – 10:00 to 4:00 each day 
Sold Out 
 
These dates have filled up fast because we can only have a small number of students now. We also have 
Ron Collins 3 Day Retreat on Friday, November 20, Saturday, November 21 & Sunday, November 22. 
 
We want you to know that we have outfitted the store with hand sanitizer in various locations 
throughout the store, encouraging people to respect the 2 m social distancing and limiting the number 
of people coming in at the store at one time. At this time, we are not allowing any reusable bags to 
enter the store.  
Please contact me to discuss any concerns you may have.  
Respectfully,  
Kathy Schroter 


